
Board of Claims and Crime Victims 
Compensation Board 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Board of Claims and the 
Crime Victims Compensation Board initially scheduled for July 27, 
2021 has been canceled.   

The Board should resume its regular meeting schedule in August 
2021. 


